USS Batfish & USS Oklahoma Amateur Radio Club
Meeting Location: Muskogee War Memorial Park
Meeting Minutes August 06, 2022

Officers:

President - Mike Manring, AESQL, | NG
Vice-President - Jim Erb, KGSEWK, | NG
Treasurer - Gary Burch, W50DS, | I

Secretary - John Martin, W5EJK, N
Trustee - Wade Harris, WASDE, | NN

The August 6th, 2022 Batfish & Oklahoma Amateur Radio Club meeting was a combination of in-person and Zoom.
Total attendance was 9, consisting of 2 in-person and 7 Zoom. Mike Manring called the meeting to order at 10:03
local time.

The Treasurer had reported that the Club has a Cash-On-Hand balance of $2,715.41; no change from last month.

Old Business:
1) Discussed the Club's website status and plans.

2) Received an ARRL Field Day report. The Club amassed about 5,000 points.

3) Jim Erb reported on his status with the Museum.

New Business:

1) Jim Erb talked about possible improvements for the Museum and how the Club can help. He also reported the
rumor that Victor Lezama will resign, either at the beginning or the end of September.

2) The National Parks On The Air program was discussed. The dates are August 20th & 21st and the Club plans to
participate. Time is short, so those interested will put together a plan and share that information with the members.
It is planned that more local members will use the WW20K call sign, and if Paul participates, let him use the SUB call

sign.

3) It was announced that the Broken Arrow Club will have a swap meet Saturday the 10th at Asbury Church, 6767 S
Mingo Rd, Tulsa.

There being no further business for the short meeting, it was adjourned at 10:45.
John Martin, Secretary

Zoom Meeting Access:

One tap mobile:
+13462487799,874440178194,,,¥2212794# US (Houston)
+16699009128,874440178194#,,,¥2212794# US (San Jose)
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